
3/5/2025 

 

Chair Neron, Vice Chairs McIntire and Dobson, and Members of the Committee, 

For the record, my name is Tiffany Hoofnagle, I work in David Douglas School District and am the 
OSEA Chapter 40 Treasurer.  

ank you for the opportunity to testify in support of HB 3357.  

Having a standardized place to report injuries is so important. Change can’t happen without having 
the proper data. So many of our staff get injured in their daily duties and don’t always have the time 
to report incidents. Having a website to report easily and quickly would mean more gets reported, 
and when more gets reported change might happen. at is why I urge an aye vote on HB 3357.  

Sincerely,  

 

Tiffany Hoofnagle 

David Douglas School District, OSEA Chapter 40 Treasurer  

 


